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Mr. White
 
I am responding to your January 26, 2012 e-mail to NRC Chairman Jaczko; specifically
your question about the “status of the Long Term Taskforce for the Fukushima Daichi
report.”
 
The status of NRC’s actions in response to the events at Fukushima Dai-ichi can now be
found on the NRC website at http://www.nrc.gov/japan/japan-info.html.
 
As information becomes available, the staff will update the site.
 
I hope this addresses your question.
 
Sincerely,
 
Lance J Rakovan
Senior Communications Specialist
Office of the Executive Director for Operations
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
(301) 415-2589
(301) 415-2700 fax
lance.rakovan@nrc.gov
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